To:
Michael Kalnbach, P.E.
Mn Dept. of Transportation
MnDOT - District 1
1123 Mesaba Ave.
Duluth, MN 55811

Subject:
Highway 169 North - Eagles Nest Project - SP6904-46 – Preferred Alternative 3A

Dear Mr. Kalnbach,
	As a motorist who has travelled Highway 169 in the Eagles Nest Area between Tower and Ely, I support the necessary reconstruction of this highway.
	MnDOT has announced the Preferred Alternative 3A for the project that looks to achieve the most Safety Improvements with the least amount of social, economic, environmental, and minimal detour impacts.
	This Preferred Alternative 3A will benefit our local residents, our area school transportation, emergency services, local businesses, their suppliers, area employees, and the general motoring public with much needed Safety Improvements on this segment of highway.
	I therefore support the Preferred Alternative 3A and urge completion of this project in a timely manner.
Sincerely,

_____________________________________
Signature



_____________________________________
Printed Name

_____________________________________
Address

_____________________________________
City, State, Zip

_____________________________________
Date
